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FROM THE DESK OF 

RANINDER SINGH 
	 	 	 	 	 	    President, NRAI

All Governing Body Members 
All Members of the NRAI 
All Athletes & Official 
All Members of Print & Electronic Media 
All Well Wishers of Olympic Shooting 
Official Website of the NRAI    
                 New Delhi. 

        21st August 2019. 

Dear All, 

Please find enclosed a detailed report on the matter pertaining to the 
exclusion of Shooting from the 2022 Birmingham edition of the CWG. 

The contents are self explanatory. 

I remain yours sincerely, 

Raninder Singh  
President, NRAI 
Vice President, ISSF 


